
WCA 770 DMMO Application 

Penhallick
Near Pool

Have you used the byway between Penhallick and
Tregajorran any time between 1980 and 2005?  

If so the Cornwall Ramblers are asking for your help.  
They are collating evidence to support the above 
Definitive Map Modification Order Application, 

forms are available at Carn Brea Parish Council Offices 
and should be returned by 1/9/2025. 

For more details visit Cornwall Council’s website:-  
https://secure.cornwall.gov.uk/DMMO/Web/ModificationOrder/Details/370

The Cornwall 
Ramblers 
need your help. 


